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From: Ted Heilman <theil3325@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 7:30 AM
To: lsjr-sd-comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter - Bay-Delta Plan

Categories: Yellow Category

 I oppose the State Water Board's proposal to unjustifiably increase unimpaired flows on the Tuolumne River because such an increase 
will have potentially irreversible negative effects upon surface water supply availability, groundwater sustainability, jobs, labor 
income, tax base and the greater socioeconomic backbone of the regions served by Modesto Irrigation District (MID) and Turlock 
Irrigation District (TID).           
Further, I implore State Water Board staff and board members to give greater consideration to the benefits of non-flow measures 
before considering this unfounded and misguided flow-first proposal.           
Thank you,           
Ted Heilman 
Denair CA 95316 
theil3325@aol.com 

LSJRSD.0130 




